
 

 

 

 

 

 

      February 26, 2008 

 

 

 

 

Ald. Ronald D. Hart 

Chairman, Public Works 

And Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Ald. Hart: 

 

 We are requesting authorization to submit a Focus on Energy Grant Application 

to WE Energies for the installation of energy efficient lighting in the lower level of the 

Civic Centre Parking Ramp. The grant, if successful, will be in the amount of $1,065. 

 

 The estimated project cost is $12,200 and will result in an annual electric cost 

savings of $1,338 and will provide an 8 year payback. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Thomas M. Eeg 

       Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

TME:das 

 

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI  53403 
262.636.9121 - Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 

Richard M. Jones, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works  

 
Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

John C. Rooney, P.E 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Engineering 


